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Submission: In order to promote water conservation, I think it should be better to increase water usage price per cubic meter
and decrease the fixed service charge portion. As at present, I can't see much difference in my bill even though I mostly use
rainwater for my garden and tap water only less than 10 times per year, since most of the charges come from the fixed services.
People only start saving water when they see that their bill is proportional to the amount of water they use (for washing their
stairs, driveways, walls etc...)





